
Maritime Super
We’re still here to support you

We’re here to help

Issued by Maritime Financial Services Pty Limited  ABN 16 105 319 202  AFS Licence No. 241735 

1800 757 607

www.maritimesuper.com.au

Worksite visits suspended temporarily
Unfortunately, with restrictions being enforced due to COVID-19, our regular worksite 
visits have been suspended for now. This is a position that is shared by your Employer and 
Maritime Super and in keeping with Government guidelines. 
The Fund is committed to ensuring the safety of all staff, members and employers in 
response to this situation. We will update you as soon as we can start to come out to 
worksites again.
We appreciate that this is a challenging time, and we would like to let you know, we are still 
here to support you, even if it can’t be face-to-face.  
Access to financial advice
Our financial planners continue to meet with members for appointments over the phone. 
You can book online at www.maritimesuper.com.au/advice/book-it or get in touch with your 
planner in WA.
Access to information 
Our website has a ton of resources for you and a dedicated page (www.maritimesuper.com.
au/covid-19-update) to update members on the impacts of COVID-19 covering investment 
markets and temporary changes to super legislation. Be sure to check out our latest fact 
sheets online.
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